2017 SPANISH GRAND PRIX

From The FIA Stewards of the Meeting Document 53

To The Team Manager, Date 14 May 2017
Sahara Force India F1 Team
Time 18:05

The Stewards, having received a report from the Race Director, summoned (document 48) and
heard a team representative, have considered the following matter and determine the following:

Competitor Sahara Force India

Facts Car numbers did not comply with the regualtions.

Offence Breach of Article 9.2 of the FIA Formula One Sporting Regulations.

Decision The competitor (Sahara Force India) is fined €25,000 (Suspended).

Reason Having heard from the Team Representative and having examined a number of

photographs, the Stewards decide that the Competitor, Sahara Force India F1
Team, is in breach of the relevant regulation (and TM/002 — 17).

A fine of € 25,000 is imposed.

However, in view of the following mitigating circumstances, the fine is suspended

for a period of 12 months pending no further infringements of this nature.
The mitigating circumstances are;

1. The Competitor was not challenged about the numbers prior to the race
2. The numbers (size, colour and location) were not changed during the event

3. The Competitor has offered to work with the FIA and rectify the situation
immediately

Garry Connelly Steve Chopping
Tom Kristensen David Domingo

The FIA Stewards of the Meeting



